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Mr. Joseph J. Holonich
Uranium Recovery Branch |
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Division of Low-Level Waste Management !

and Decommissioning
NMSS (5 E2)
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20850

Re: License SUA-917
Docket No. 40-3453
November 29,1993 and
January 3,1994 Requests
for Information

Dear Mr. Holonich:

Transmitted herewith is Atlas Corporation's (Atlas') response to the Nuclear

Regulatory Commission's (NRC's) requests for information dated November 29,1993,
and January 3,1994. This submittal addresses faulting, seismic, geomorphic, erosion

,

control and radon attenuation issues and completes our responses to the comments
provided in these information requests. A previous response to the November 29,
1993, request for information was submitted to NRC on January 28,1994.

This response includes documents prepared by Woodward-Clyde Federal Services
Corp. (faulting issues) and Mussetter Engineering, Inc. (geomorphic issues). The
Woodward-Clyde document was submitted to the Utah Geological Survey and they
were in general agreement with the response.
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Mr. Joseph J. Holonich 2 May 27,1994

We trust that the responses to the comments adequately address the issues of
concern. If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please call me at (303)
825-1200.

Sincerely,
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Vice President, Environmental
and Governmental Affairs
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